
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Company Secretary 
Maine Commercial Property Ltd 
Unit 9a Vaughan Industrial Est 
Vaughan Street 
Manchester 
M12 5DU 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   Date: 24 May 2019 

 
 

Licensing Out of Hours 
Manchester City Council 
Hammerstone Road Depot 
Gorton 
Manchester 
M18 8EQ 
 
To reply please contact: 
Devon Bennett 
 
0161 227 3147 

 
 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Noise Disturbance 
 
I have received a complaint about a noise problem, which might be arising from your 
address due to loud music. 
 
My reason for writing is to let you know about the complaint, and to ask you to consider 
whether a problem is occurring of which you might not be aware.  At this stage I have not 
carried out any other investigation, although you should be aware that if additional 
complaints are received I will be obliged to investigate the matter further. This may involve 
noise monitoring, including the use of sound recording equipment in order to make a fair 
assessment of the situation. 
 
If you would like more information on how we deal with noise complaints then please visit 
our website on www.manchester.gov.uk. 
 
Please contact me if you wish to discuss the matter further. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Devon Bennett 
Licensing & Out of Hours Officer 

 
 
 



 
 
 


